
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 
Date Posted:  19 December 2023 

 
 

Proposed Davao City-South Corporate Center Relocation/Building 

Construction 

    

LANDBANK is inviting interested contractors/vendors to participate in the 

budget discovery/exploratory for the LANDBANK's Davao City-South 

Corporate Center Relocation/Construction. 
 

The proposed relocation/construction of this Branch is necessary to 

accommodate bigger number of clients and to enhance the corporate image 

of the Bank. 

 

For interested providers, please email or call: 
 

Guillian Miles R. Eugenio  

geugenio.landbank@gmail.com 

0998-257-3385 
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